
 
BOARD OF FINANCE 

NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 
Wednesday, October 25, 2023 

10:30AM 
 
 
The Board of Finance will have a site visit to Staples High School, 70 North 
Avenue, Westport on Wednesday, October 25, 2023 at 10:30AM 
immediately followed by a site visit to Bedford Middle School, 88 North 
Avenue, Westport. 
 


